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Staff Development for 

General Education Personnel 

The Tulare County/District SELPA is committed to a policy which ensures that all 
general education classroom teachers who provide services to individuals with 
exceptional needs receive training each year relating to the needs of such 
individuals. Additionally, the SELPA is committed to offering all teachers 
opportunities for acquiring information about special education programs, 
eligibility criteria and best practices. 

References: EC 56205 (a)(13) 
20 USC 1412 (a)(14) 

SELPA Publications: Tulare County/District SELPA Professional Development Opportunities Annual Calendar 



Other: SELPA Website – Calendar of Events: www.tulareselpa.com  

  


